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RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN 

117-125 EAST 85TH STREET 

NEW YORK 28, N. Y. 

SACRAMENTO 2-0800 

September 9th, 1958 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

116 Garfield Street 

Springfield 8, Mass. 

My dear Norman: 

Upon my return to New York, I learned that 

you have made a change in your rabbinic venue. 

Without any big words, I learned that you were 

going to be a neighbor of ours and that you would 

be the Associate Rabbi of the Jewish Center. 

I am sorry that there was no chance for us 

to discuss your decision before you made it. 

Having made it, I am confident that it is a good 

one, and I pray that it proves a successful one, 

My best wishes to you and to your dear wife, 

not alone for the New Year but for a satisfying and 

glorious ministry in the Metropolitan city. I need 

not tell you that I am ready to help along with word 

and deed whenever you see fit to call on me, 

Very cordially yours, 

Inf . 
seph /H. Lookste 


